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Essex West News Fest
QUARTERLY UPDATES FROM AROUND THE COUNTY

A word from the team
Hello and welcome to the first edition of Essex West News Fest

We are bringing you this newsletter to keep you informed of
what’s happening across Essex West



If you wish to share any news please email

comms.ggew@gmail.com

Trainings Programme & Adventure

Roles Available

Congrats to...



°Mentors for commissioners

°Archivist 
°Division Commisioner for Epping

Forest South and Upminster
°District Commissioners across the

county 
°Queens guide advisor for programme

and adventure 
°Duke of Edinburgh advisor for

programme and adventure  
Please contact Rosemary to discuss

these roles:
ewcc2021@gmail.com

 

We are really hoping that after the lockdowns and restrictions 
 that 2022 will see some County events restarting.

We have been planning some activities but, of course, we will
have to be guided by Covid restrictions so dates are TBC. 

Some events in planning are: 
Thinking Day event for Adults February  

Ranger/YL Event Easter  
Rainbow 35th Birthday June  

Leaders Theatre Trip 
Warwick Castle (later in the year)






 3rd Gidea Park (St. Michael’s) Guides who won the Anglia
50th Birthday Photo Competition – a voucher for £25 to

spend in the Region Shop will be on its way to them in the
New Year.




 
First aid module 2 - 11th Jan -

zoom 
First aid module 3 - 11th Jan -

zoom



Risk Assessment training TBC 



Any divison needing first
response will need at least 12

leaders. Please contact
training.essexwest@gmail.com

 
Website

The 'Members Area' of the website is now live and ready for you to sign up to.
You will find a contact directory for the County Team and Advisors, a page
for County Roles which you can apply for, and all the newsletters will be
available to download. More pages will be added as they are required.
Please be patient when you sign up as everyone has to be authorised

individually to ensure only Essex West leaders are given access.



follow this link to getyourself registered
https://www.girlguidingessexwest.org.uk/account-registration/ 

 



We have created a community
Facebook group for leaders as a

space for sharing ideas, asking for
help and for the county team to

share what’s happening. 



Follow the below link to join us



https://www.facebook.com/groups/1
411607022540910/?ref=share

NEW! 
Leaders community 
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